Editor’s Note

This issue of the Journal is the last for which I shall bear editorial
responsibility. I would like to take the opportunity to thank the members
of the Editorial Board and the Business Manager, Herman Krooss, as well
as the contributors and referees, for their assistance during my tenure of
office.

Special acknowledgment should be made to the Assistant Editors, Mrs.
Helen Mottla and Miss Virginia Wharton, for their aid and encourage-
ment, and to Amherst College for its institutional support.

The new editor will be Robert E. Gallman of the University of North
Carolina. I am sure that all members of the Association join me in wish-
ing him success, good luck, and fortitude in his new duties.

Huch G. ]J. ArtkeN
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